
Safety Measures for Upcoming Social Club 

Events 

Dear Members, 

As we prepare for our upcoming social events, we want to ensure the safety and well-being of all 

our members. Please review the safety measures we will be implementing: 

• Face masks will be provided and must be worn in enclosed spaces. 

• Hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the venue. 

• Social distancing guidelines will be maintained in all areas. 

• Capacity limits will be enforced to ensure adequate space for all attendees. 

• We encourage members to stay home if feeling unwell or showing any symptoms. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we prioritize everyone's health. Thank you 

for being a valued member of our community! 

Warm regards, 

Your Social Club Committee 


